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Happy New Year!

I’d like to wish all of our
families a Happy New Year.

The children have all returned
with smiles after the

Christmas break and are full
of stories about Christmas

Day. 

Goodbye, Miss Hayley
Behaviour MessagesI’m really sad to announce

that after 5 years, Miss Hayley
will be leaving St. Joseph’s

next Friday.  She has secured
an exciting promotion working

for the Local Authority.  She
will be greatly missed by us all

here at St. Joseph’s, but we
wish her all the very best in

her new job. 

As a mum of 3 girls, I know how
important it is to be aware of how

your child is behaving in school
and if they have had to be spoken
to by a member of staff.  If your

child has been sent to see me, then
I will be sending parents/carers a
Class Dojo message outlining the
reason for them being sent to me.

and the next steps  I hope this
opens up more lines of

communication and you will know
exactly how your child is behaving

everyday in school and how you
can support them. 



Super 
Scientist

Weekly Award Winners
This Week’s  V.I.P.s

Reception:  Noel
Year 1:  Noah
Year 2: Ned
Year 3: Jacob
Year 4: Ellie
Year 5: Natan
Year 6: Charmaine

This Week’s  Stars of
the Week

Reception: David
Year 1:  Reuben
Year 2: Reuben
Year 3: Shaun-Henry
Year 4: Harley
Year 5: Noah
Year 6: Reece

Reception:
Year 1: Maxine
Year 2: Mason
Year 3:
Year 4: 
Year 5: Lacey
Year 6: Tristan

Weekly Recognitions

93 
Miss G’s Staff V.I.P.

Mrs. Butcher 



Attendance Stars

Reception

Year One

Year Two

Year Three

Year Four

Year Five

Year Six TargetTarget
96%96%

86.6%86.6%

88.7%88.7%

88.2%88.2%

87.5%87.5%

87.5%87.5%

77.1%77.1%

82.9%82.9%


